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PARENT NOTIFICATION LETTER REGARDING HOTLINE CONTACT 

INFORMATION FOR OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL 

 

 

 

August 28, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians: 

 

Each  recipient of a grant or subgrant under the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965 

must display, in a public place, the hotline contact information of the Office of Inspector General 

of the Department of Education so that any individual who observes, detects, or suspects improper 

use of taxpayer funds can easily report such improper use. ESSA, Section 9203(1). 

 

The hotline contact information is contained on a poster which is displayed in the Central Office 

at Keys High School, our Facebook page and is also displayed on our website 

(http://www.keys.k12.ok.us). 

 

If you have any concerns regarding this information, please contact Vol Woods, Superintendent, 

at phone number 918-458-1835.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Vol Woods / Superintendent of Schools 


